
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Wonderful Children, 

I am writing to wish you a very happy and peaceful break over 

Christmas. You have all worked so hard this year and term and I 

wanted to let you know just how very proud I am of you as your CEO. It 

is the best job in the world because of you. I know that everyone who 

works at your school is equally proud of you and your families for the 

effort and skill you show in your learning every day and how well you 

behave.  

As well as enjoying lots of fun things, Christmas is a good time to 

reflect on past achievements and future challenges. Your achievements 

are many and great, and I know that you will approach the New Year 

with all the spirit and determination that marks you out as Harmony 

Trust’s children. There is no limit to what you can achieve and expect 

of yourselves. 

Finally, as you would imagine, I hope that you will make time for reading 

this holiday (Read Achieve Succeed!). I love Christmas stories.  My 

favourite since I was a child has been Charles Dickens’s A Christmas 

Carol (and his Christmas stories). I try to read it every Christmas.  I 

also like a good ghost story. There is no better feeling in the world 

than curling up with a good book over Christmas and letting your 

imagination roam! 

Have a great Christmas, you are very special. 

#proudCEOMrHughes@Xmas 

 


